29/11/24
This week Class 3E have been working hard in every lesson.  We have been learning about time, the Human skeleton, and different types of words.  
During science we undertook a scientific experiment to see if people with a long femur can jump further than people with a shorter femur.  We got some interesting results! We are learning how to draw a scientific conclusion next week.
We made some delicious macaroni cheese on Wednesday which we ate and evaluated as to how we would make it better next time.  We are really looking forward to making pizza wraps this week and scones the week after.  AC has suggested that we have cream and jam to accompany our scones.  We are looking forward to this too!
Our English certificate this week goes to MH for great inference during English.  MH was able to say how the characters in the story felt, from their actions.
Our Maths certificate is awarded to RP who has made huge strides in learning how to tell the time.
AC has been presented with the Class Award for being brave trying new things when swimming.
A huge well done and thank you to the whole class from Miss Allison and Mrs Gatt for another amazing, hardworking and successful week

